
Merry Christmas
We wanted to take a moment as we wrap up this year to say a special
thank you to each of you. Your prayers and support have meant so
much to us this year. We would not be able to serve in the way we do
without the prayers and support of each of you.

As we enter 2025, we want to share a few praises and prayer
requests.

In these past few months our congregation has begun seeking the
Lord. In October we began 2 different discipleship groups. Andres
is leading a group with young couples and youth once a week.
Kayla is leading a prayer and Bible study with the women on
Wednesdays. Please pray for their continued growth and
relationships with Jesus.
The members of our church have begun to express a desire to help
with ministry and we are beginning to plan some evangelism events
to involve our congregation. We pray that this will have a
positive impact on the community, challenge our current
congregation to “be the church”, and help more kids and
families to learn about Jesus.
Here in Colombia, World Reach has 7 full-time missionaries. It has
been a great year as a team and we look forward to meeting as a
team in January. Pray for us as we plan ministry for 2025.

ONE FINAL ANNOUNCEMENT:
World Reach has a new office in Alabama! If you support the ministry
here in Colombia by check, please be sure to update your address
book, since the old P.O. Box will no longer be open.  

The new address is:  
   World Reach
   2871 Acton Road, Suite 201
   Vestavia Hills, AL 35243-2560

Dear Friends,

With sincere gratitude and warm wishes,

The Barreto Family



Merry Christmas

Thanksgiving Dinner at
Church:

We enjoyed a delicious potluck
meal as we gave thanks to God
for all the blessings he poured

out in 2024.

Thank you for continuing to
pray for our family as we serve
together in Bogota, Colombia.

English classes have been a
great way to connect with more

families in the community.


